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 The parents of 300 students attended the meeting presided by the Principal. The 

Principal explained the institution’s expectations from the parents and students. The 

Department incharge detailed the rules and regulations to be followed by the students. 

She pointed out the possibility of surefooted success, if the parents are careful in the 

follow-up of their children’s studies, right from the beginning. The parents were informed 

of the dates of Monthly Tests and Board Examination, so that they can closely follow-up 

their children’s performance and approach the teachers for feedback. The Additional 

Warden Mr.S.Thomas Gnanadurai spoke on the system followed in the Hostel. He 

highlighted the importance of study hours, in the morning and evening to be adhered to, 

by the students. The S.V.Elangovan proposed Vote of Thanks. 
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